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Subject: Bioterrorism Registration Renewal 
 
December 17, 2024 
 
To: All Redpath Sugar Ltd. Valued Customers: 
 
In response to customer inquiries regarding renewal of our registration to The Public Health Security and 
Bioterrorism Preparedness and Response Act of 2002 (aka “Bioterrorism Act”), please be advised that 
Redpath Sugar, Ltd. has registered and re-registered in 2024 its facilities in compliance with the 
requirements of the Bioterrorism Act and its regulations.  
 
Title I, Section 102 of the Food Safety Modernization Act (FSMA) requires biennial registration renewal 
between October 1st and December 31st of each even-numbered year. The 2024 renewal process has 
been completed for all facilities subject to regulation under the Act.  
 
For security reasons, we do not disclose our site by site bioterrorism registration numbers, but can assure 
our customers this information has been properly obtained and recorded. 
 
We trust this information is sufficient. Should you require additional information, please feel free to contact 
us at QualityDocs-NA@asr-group.com,  
 
Sincerely, 
Redpath Sugar Ltd. / ASR Group 
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